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NEWSLETTER 

February 2010 

Activities 
The Great Lake/Western Lakes field trip is coming up soon. Please contact Dan Rimmer 

soon if you would like to go 6234 9282 or 0439 349 282 or dandhrimmer@netspace.net.au  

March is going to be a busy month. Contact the organiser is you would like to be 

involved in any of the activities. 

 

Notice of meeting 
The next General Meeting will be held at the Lenah Valley RSL (188 Lenah Valley Road ) 

on February 15th starting at 8.00pm. This venue is being considered as an alternative to 

the Black Buffalo. 

Advantages are seen as: 

• Open for meetings e.g. day time fly tying at any time. 

• Excellent meeting room and bar facilities available Mondays. 

• Free 

• Parking for 40 cars. 

• Big room, high ceilings. 

• Park across road for casting. 

There is lock-up storage available and while “The Cabinet” can not be housed a smaller 

mobile unit could be constructed to house Library and items required for meetings. 

 

The March meeting will be held at the Black Buffalo and changing venues will be 

discussed then. The committee would therefore like as many members as possible to see 

the Lenah Valley RSL on February 15
th
.  

 

Applications for membership 
The Committee has received the following nominations. These will be considered at the 

committee meeting on February 10
th
. 

 

Applicant  George Clarke James Jones 

Nominator Malcolm Crosse Doug Miller 

Seconder David Hemmings John Smith 

 

Club Website 
It is encouraging to see that the Members Area has received 75 hits during January. 

Hopefully a few more of you will start using the Fishing Forum. You don’t need to be 

specific about locations, but general information about how and where fish are being 

caught is helpful to other members. 

 

February 19  - 21 Great Lake/Western Lakes field trip Dan Rimmer 

    

March 13 - 14 Dee Lagoon weekend Dave Chote 

 15 

20 - 21 

Monthly Meeting 

Penstock Lagoon Weekend 

 

Mark Aspinall 

 28 Salmon Ponds Casting Competition Committee 



Secretary 
I will be away from February 16

th
 until April 6

th
. John Spencer has kindly agreed to be 

acting Secretary during this time. jspencer2@bigpond.com  

 

Pete Murphy 

Secretary. 


